

STATE OF WEST VIRGINIA OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR CHARLESTON 25305

JOE MANCHIN, III
GOVERNOR

February 15, 2010

Mr. Peter A. Kehoe President, Kehoe & Associates Sands Harbor Marina 101 N. Riverside Dr., Suite 123 Pompano Beach, Florida 33062

Dear Mr. Kehoe:

I want to take this opportunity to thank you for the time we shared together this past weekend. It was an honor meeting you. I have met many quality people through our mutual friend, Andy Pradella, and you continue this trend.

Please accept my sincere best wishes to you and your family. If I can ever be of assistance to you for any reason, please do not hesitate contacting my office at xxx.xxx.xxxx Look forward to seeing you soon.

With warmest regards,

Joe Manchin III

Governor